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From: Hamid Ahmad < >
Sent: 2020/12/05 3:11 PM
To: Nykyforchyn, Rob
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Objection 

 
Hi  
I received the letter of amendment to the Official plan and zoning by-laws. I want to inform you that I strongly object to 
the new amendments on a number of bases. The new proposal would increase population density in the area, leading 
to a number of problems including traffic and noise. We chose this area because it was low density according to site 
plans. Adding units would significantly raise population in the area and revenue for the builders, but only negatively 
impact our comfort and lifestyle.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hamid and Fariha Ahmad. 


